
The Willow Newsletter Spring 2020                    Week 1   January  8th  ð 10th    

Welcome back to our old friends and a bi g welcome to our new friends.  Itõs been a busy 

t hree  days and everyone is settling in well.  All the children are  making the most of the 

activities, getting involved and having fun .  Icing the biscuits proved very popular  - they 

enjoyed making some funny faces and they looked rather delicious.  

 

 



 

 

We started the new  year with Frankieõs birthday, he turned fou r on Monday.  What a 

treat for some of the children to have a delicious cupcake on their first day back . 

Messy play was very popular , the children enjoyed exploring the texture of spaghetti, 

they added the colour ed paint they wanted and watched the colours change as they 

mixed it all up.  

 



 

The older groups drew a picture of themselves.  Some looked for reflective things in 

the garden before creating their face using a variety of materials.  

 

As the children arrived on Friday morning, they were asked to find a fa vourite teddy to 

look after for t he morning.  The teddies joined the children  for break , played with 

them in the garden and at the end of the morning we all enjoyed a teddy bear õs picnic.  

They all learn ed the important lesson of  looking after each other and keepi ng loved 

things safe.  

 


